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    Hello Committee Members, 

           As a representative for Central Oregon Off Highway Vehicle Association, I 

support HB3155. Our state makes it hard to do a lot of OHV traveling, because of 

legal limitations that being able to street legal our machines would cure. Not to 

mention the financial benefits to the communities & ODOT. 

                                                                                                     Thank you, Dave 

Kimball 

 


